
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I am very pleased to have been able to share this week with you our           
SIAM’s Inspection report. The SIAM’s Inspection took place just before 
the Easter holidays and the Inspector was able to watch our Easter             
Celebration, which certainly showed St. Paul’s at it’s very best. We            
received a judgement 1, which means that as a school we are living up 
to our Christian vision. Please take some time to read the report, it is           
excellent and is one that as a school community we should all be very 
proud of! Thank you for your support. I hope that you all have a lovely 
weekend! 

Best Wishes   

 

 

 

Principal 

 
 

Newsletter No.27    

School Closure  
Please note that school will be closed to all pupils               
except for Year 6 on Thursday 2nd May as the school is 
being used as a polling station. As a polite reminder 
school will also be closed on Monday 6th May as it is 
the May Bank Holiday.  
 
Worship Dates 
Tomorrow our lovely Reception Class will be leading Friday Worship at 
9.00 am, I hope that as many of you as possible will be able to attend.  
 
Uniform  
As we are now in the Summer Term, the children can start to wear their 
summer uniform. Please ensure that your child’s hair is neatly tied back 
and that any bobbles or bows are in school colours. 
 
Reception 2024 Intake 
We are delighted to hear of those that have been offered a place in our 
Reception 2024 cohort. We will be in touch shortly regarding our Induction 
programme. If you do have any questions regarding your child starting 
school please do not hesitate to contact us in the meantime via the school 
office.  
 



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance through-

out the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 94% 93% 

94% 97% 97% 95% 

18th April Y5 Swimming begins 

23rd April Whole School Shakespeare 
Workshop 

25th April Whole School Photographs 

26th April Reception Class Worship 

2nd May Polling Day– School closed 
to all classes apart from Year 
6 

6th May Bank Holiday– School closed 

13th May KS2 SATs week 

24th May School closes for half term 

10th June School re-opens 
Phonics Screening Check 
Week– Y1 
Times tables Check week– 
Y4 

18th June Sports Day 

28th June Year 5 Class Worship 

3rd July Sharing of Work Evening 

12th July Reception Class Graduation 
and Garden Party 

17th July Year 6 Leavers Worship 

19th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Joeleigh Attwell Olivia-Grace Clements 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 4 

Principal Awards 

YR Jaxon Collins 

Y1 Theo Mullings 

Y2 Tyra-Rae Lockwood 

Y3 Adalinde-Eve Fletcher 

Y4 Alfie Fox 

Y5 Ruby Fox 

Y6 Micah Bain 


